
 
 

 

 
 

 

November 2022 

 

Dear families 

Over the course of this academic year, you will receive regular feedback and advice about your child’s progress.  This 
feedback includes: Parents’ Evenings, Advisor phone calls home at various points.  This is in addition to comments in 
your child’s planner and conversations you may have with academy staff throughout the year.  We believe that 
providing you with meaningful and regular feedback about your child’s successes and next steps is invaluable and 
strengthens our positive relationships.  

The first Year 9 Parents’ Evening will take place on Thursday 1 December from 4pm until 7pm.  Although you are not 
expected to stay for the complete duration of this evening, you will be expected to be at the academy for 
approximately 1.5 hours.  This Parents’ Evening will provide you with the opportunity to speak with your child’s 
subject teachers about your child’s overall progress, attainment and behaviour. 

As you are aware, we always try to ensure these events run as smoothly as possible and we will endeavour to meet 
with you at your allotted appointment time.  However, we would appreciate your patience if any of the appointments 
overrun.  

I look forward to seeing you on 1 December.  Thank you in advance for meeting our expectation that all families 
attend.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Emma Steele 
Principal 
 


